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AH Committee

From: Tiffany Lee <rightonjourney@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 02, 2019 12:43 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
 
 
RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)  
 
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
 
 
Aloha nui, 
 
My name is Tiffany Lee and I would like to pledge my full support for the Makila Farms affordable 
housing development in Lahaina. 
Born and raised on the island of Maui, I have always wished to own a home to raise my two sons in. 
Then, one day, god permitting; bequeath this home to them so that they will always have a home on 
this beautiful island on the West side of Maui. If given the opportunity to own a home we would be 
so thankful. The cost of living here in Hawaii is already through the roof, however having the ability 
to own a home at Makila farms would benefit our ohana tremendously. Rather than having to pay 
$3000 on rent to someone else, we would be able to put that kind of money towards a home that we 
can call our own one day. 
 
Please give Makila farms a chance to provide affordable housing for us locals that are in need and 
wants of owning their own piece of home in paradise  
 
Mahalo for this opportunity, please consider Makila Farms. 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


